
Mayor’s Report – May 28, 2024  
 

May 14 - LCATS meeting 
May 15 - Pathways meeting with director to discuss 211/ 988 and suicide 
hotlines and support for these issues in our Village 
May 16 - BLRC 2036 Board meeting  
May 17 - Kick off for Pirate Fest and Proclamation 
May 20 - Zoom meeting with MORPC, OML, and Department of Commerce 
discussion of new Cannabis legislation; Department meeting with Code, 
Zoning, and new Planner 
May 22 - Staff Cookout (team bonding); also met with Executive Director 
and legislative liaison with MORPC 
May 23 - Ohio Municipal League Director Kent Scarret made his first visit 
to Buckeye Lake Village offices and we discussed what’s happening in our 
area and he shared ways OML can help us. One of the big takeaways from 
this meeting is they have people that can assist us in putting together the 
right timing and language to make our shift from levy funding to income 
tax. Summer lunch program planning is coming together well and thank 
you to all of the Volunteers that have stepped up!  
 
 
Linda Goodman, Mayor 
 


